
CITY OF BRIDGETON 
NOTICE OF PENDING ORDINANCE 

 
ORDINANCE AUTHORIZING THE HIRING OF PROVISIONAL ENTRY-LEVEL 
POLICE OFFICERS WITHOUT THE REQUIREMENT FOR SAID OFFICERS TO 

TAKE AN EXAMINATION FOR AN ENTRY-LEVEL LAW ENFORCEMENT 
POSITION AS REQUIRED BY CIVIL SERVICE ON THE PROVISION THAT THE 

ENTRY-LEVEL OFFICER COMPLETE FULL BASIC COURSE FOR POLICE 
OFFICER (BCPO) TRAINING AT AN APPROVED NEW JERSEY POLICE 

TRAINING COMMISSION (PTC) ACADEMY WITHIN NINE (9) MONTHS OF THE 
PROVISIONAL ENTRY-LEVEL APPOINTMENT PURSUANT TO N.J.S.A. 11A:4-1.3 

TO BECOME EFFECTIVE JULY 18, 2022. 
 

This Ordinance allows the City to hire provisional entry-level Law Enforcement Officers without 
said Officer taking the Civil Service examination.   
 
NOTICE is hereby given that the foregoing Ordinance was introduced and passed upon first 
reading at a meeting of the City Council of the City of Bridgeton, in the County of Cumberland, 
State of New Jersey, on June 21, 2022.  It will be further considered for final passage after a public 
hearing at a meeting of said City Council to be held in Council Chambers at the Police and 
Municipal Court Complex, 330 Fayette Street, Bridgeton, New Jersey on July 19, 2022 at 5:30 
pm. Copies of the Ordinance in full are available for public inspection in the Municipal Clerks 
Office, 181 E. Commerce St. Bridgeton, New Jersey during normal business hours. 
 
Nichole Almanza, RMC 
Municipal Clerk 
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